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There   is   a   problem   with   the   theft   of   catalytic   converters.     
  

This   bill   needs   to   provide   a   way   for   a   Do-It-Yourself   mechanic   that   is   not   breaking   the   law   to   
legally   dispose   of   their   used   components   and   receive   market   value   for   the   core.   
  

No   law   should   ever   make   it   more   difficult   for   law   abiding   citizens   to   operate.     


